



On Behalf of Nicolet Plastics and the Pirates of the Northwoods, I want to first THANK YOU for being a part of our Walk/Run Event this year. Your participation and support are vital to our continuing support of our local EMS organizations. I also want to thank you for hanging in there when Mother Nature decided to test our resolve. It dampened our event but not our spirits.

We were able to fix the glitch in the event scoring tabulation much quicker than we thought, but it was still a good twenty minutes after Dave and I cancelled the awards portion of the event. We do apologize for problem, and any inconveniences it may have caused you or your family. This was our first event with the new timing system, and we have learned much in the process; we hope you enjoyed the ability to see your time on the monitor immediately following the race. We are looking at other features of the system to further enhance next year's event.

All results are now posted on the Nicolet Plastics web site, <a href="www.nicoletplastics.com">www.nicoletplastics.com</a> if you have any questions on the results or if you have some suggestions to help us improve the event for next year please contact Lee Ann Anderson at <a href="leeann.counard@nicoletplastics.com">leeann.counard@nicoletplastics.com</a> or call at 715-276-4269. Also, with the rush to escape the weather we found a few items left behind, please call to identify the items.

## Bob MacIntosh

Dave Seeber

**Bob MacIntosh** 

Dave Seeber

Nicolet Plastics, Inc.

Pirates of The Northwoods